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September 2024 

 

Leslie Road Reconstruction, Clarinda 

 
Every year we invest significantly in Kingston’s roads, paths, and drainage network to support the 
current and future needs of our community.  

Due to growing local demand, Council is planning to undertake improvements to 
Leslie Road, Clarinda. These improvements will include:  

 upgrading the existing gravel road with a new crushed rock surface 

 providing parking and vehicle passing areas. 
 

Please refer to the attached plan for more details.  
 

Construction Details 

Works are scheduled to commence in late 2024 and will take around 8 weeks to 
complete. 
 
Closer to the time additional information will be provided, with details on who to contact for construction 
related matters during the construction phase.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience during the works and look forward to delivering these improvements 
for the community. 
 
For further information relating to the construction or timing of the project please contact Brian Trower, 
Team Leader Roads & Drains, or for matters relating to the design of the project please contact Steven Li, 
Design Engineer via email info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on  1300 653 356. 
 
To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit: www.kingston.vic.gov.au/works  
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